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High School Series: Peace of Mind

Parents of high school students! With mental

health, anxiety, depression and much more being

so prevalent in the lives of students, during

November we will be diving into the series Peace

of Mind where we will look at these issues and

scripture, while hopefully providing some tools if

they are dealing with these things or know

someone who is. We hope this is helpful for

students, but we also want to equip you as

parents to have conversations with your

students! Please feel free to check out axis.org to

access their parent guides and conversation kits

on these topics - and so many more! Feel free to

email bmedley@thenaz.church for more info or if

you have any questions!
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WHAT'S NEW IN NOVEMBERWHAT'S NEW IN NOVEMBERWHAT'S NEW IN NOVEMBER

PRE INSTAGRAM

MID INSTAGRAM

FACEBOOK

YOUTUBE

F O L L O W  U S  O N  S O C I A L
M E D I A  T O  S T A Y  U P  T O
D A T E  O N  E V E N T S  A N D
A N N O U N C E M E N T S .

HIGH INSTAGRAM

http://axis.org/
mailto:bmedley@thenaz.church
https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_preteen/
https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_mid/
https://www.facebook.com/thenazyth/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-qG-ptYBEe9ED5Ixr724tw
https://www.instagram.com/nazyth_high/


No YTH 11/27!

Happy Thanksgiving! Enjoy

time with your families this

week.
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MESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEBMESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEB
Fall is in full swing and as we prepare for Thanksgiving, we are so grateful for each
and every one of you! We hope you all have a wonderful and safe time with family

and friends for the holiday and look forward to all that this month and season holds!
 Our whole team, here at Naz YTH, is grateful and honored to serve you, and look

forward to seeing your student(s) as we wrap up this school year together! Make sure
to check out our social media to stay up to date with what's going on at Naz YTH!

Feel free to contact our NextGen Admin, Abigail, at astout@thenaz.church if you have any questions at all!

Join us Wednesdays at 6:30PM for MDWK
services and Sundays at 9AM and 11AM!

High School Fall Retreat

This year's retreat will be November 22-24 in Hocking Hills, OH. One of our

most anticipated events of the year, we will have a great time having fun,

eating lots of food, growing in our faith, and unplugging from the world. Pick

up a form outside of the Youth office or sign up HERE. 

Regular pricing: $125 by November 8

Friendsgiving - 11/20

We wil be hosting a friendsgiving

on November 20 for our 5th-12th

grade students! Allergy options

available.

https://gccn.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/1095/responses/new

